
July 25th, 2025 
 
 
Pokegama Golf Course 
3910 Golf Course Road, 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744 
 
 
 
Dear Tom, 
 
 
Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation as the golf shop attendant, effective 
August 8th, two weeks from this date. 
 
I appreciate my time here and the opportunities given to me. Due to moving for school, I am 
needing to end my time now. Thank you once again.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Camdyn Keagle  
 
 
 
 


